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Rosenberg Corey

From: Darlene <darlenegaines@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:35 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a landlord in Bend. I am totally against HB 2004-A. Why don't you do something that makes Oregon 
better fo every one? STOP spending, STOP putting off the terrible PERS mess. And leave landlords alone. We 
are the people that have morgages, taxes, expense of having rentals. You never seem to understand if it wasn't 
for landlords and their willingness to step up and assume the responsibility of rentals people would probably 
have no place to live. You have done enough damage to landlords so far. Just STOP with anymore damage. Do 
the job fixing many other messes in Oregon. Thank You for your attention to do the right thing for landlords. 
STOP with the bad choice of HB 2004-A. 
 
Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid 


